
 

WARNING 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the activities of an entity named 
Insight Managed Funds, respectively Insight Liquidity Funds, which claims on the website 
https://insightmanagedfunds.com to be regulated and supervised by the Commission de Surveillance du Secteur 
Financier (CSSF). 

The CSSF informs the public that Insight Managed Funds or Insight Liquidity Funds is unknown to it and has not been 
granted any authorisation to provide financial services in or from Luxembourg.  
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